
City of Chicago 
District Council 014 

Community Commission for Public Safety and Accountability  

 

CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the public meeting of District Council 014 
of the Community Commission for Public Safety and Accountability,  

to be held on Saturday, May 3, 2025 has been cancelled. 

 

(The May meeting will be rescheduled and held on May 17th at 4pm at Grace 
Church of Logan Square, 3325 W Wrightwood)  

 


